

February 18, 2015

Mr. Ron Linton, Project Manager
Decommissioning & Uranium Recovery Licensing Directorate
Division of Waste Management & Environmental Protection
Office of Federal & State Materials & Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike
Mail Stop T7-E18
Rockville, Maryland 20852-2738

Re:

Request for Additional Information, Annual Financial Assurance Estimate Adjustment

Materials License SUA-1341, Electronic Submission Only

Dear Mr. Linton:

Uranium One anticipates that a response to the NRC Request for Additional Information (RAIs) identified in the January 20, 2015 letter regarding the Willow Creek Project annual financial assurance will be completed by March 30, 2015.

If you have any questions or need additional clarification on any information provided, please do not hesitate to contact me at 307-233-6330.

Sincerely,

Scott Schierman Sr. HS&E Specialist

Uranium One Americas

Stott Schierman

cc:

Linda Gersey - NRC Region IV w/attachment

Donna Wichers – Uranium One USA, Inc. w/attachment Ryan Schierman – Uranium One USA, Inc. w/attachment